
 

 

January 23, 2025 

UTAH STEELWORKERS: 
Help Protect Public Employees’ Bargaining Power! 

 
Collective bargaining is a fundamental right that allows workers to have a voice in their 
working conditions, ensuring they are treated fairly and with respect. It helps secure 
better wages, benefits, and workplace safety.  
 
Unfortunately, in Utah, HB 267 was introduced to ban collective bargaining for public 
sector workers, including teachers, firefighters, transit drivers, and more. Without the 
ability to negotiate, these workers could face lower pay, fewer benefits, and less safe 
working conditions.  
 
Opposing HB 267 is essential to safeguarding workers' rights and preserving their 
ability to negotiate for better conditions and fair treatment. 
 

 
Tell Your State Representative to Oppose HB 267! 

 

Click HERE (usw.to/57u) or scan the QR code to send a prewritten email to your Utah 
State Representatives to urge them to oppose HB 267 and protect public employees’ 
bargaining power! 
 

 
 

 
For more information on this issue or how you can get more involved with Rapid Response, please 

contact District 12 Rapid Response Coordinator, Catherine Houston, at chouston@usw.org. 
 

https://actionnetwork.org/letters/tell-utah-state-legislators-to-oppose-hb-267/

